
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CORRECTION OF THE INVITATION 

TO ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF SHAREHOLDERS 
PT LINK NET TBK 
(”the Company”) 

 
Refer to the Invitation of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders (“Meeting”) which has been published 
in the daily newspaper Investor Daily on Monday, dated May 18, 2020, hereby the Board of Directors of 
the Company notify the CORRECTION for EXPLANATION SECTION on 3rd (third) Agenda of the Meeting 
regarding “The appointment of the Public Accountant Firm to audit the financial report for the financial 
year book 2020 and authorize the Board of Directors to determine the remuneration and other 
requirements for the Public Accounting Firm”, becomes as follow: 
 

Explanation: 
“In accordance with the provisions of the Financial Services Authority (OJK) regulations, every year the 
Company is required to appoint a Public Accounting Firm (KAP) which registered in OJK to audit the 
Company’s annual financial statements. The appointment of the Public Accounting Firm will consider the 
recommendations given by the Company’s Audit Committee and will be proposed to the Meeting. The 
Company plans to appoint KAP Tanubrata, Sutanto, Fahmi, Bambang dan Rekan or other Public 
Accountant Firm which registered in OJK to audit the Company’s financial year 2020.” 
 
Thus the notification of the Correction of the Invitation was conveyed to the Shareholders of the 
Company to be understandable. Thank you. 

 
Jakarta, May 30, 2020 

PT Link Net Tbk 
Direksi 

 
 


